
Interested candidates should contact Amy Carlson at
570-842-1699 or email office@moscowboro.com 

The junior council program in the Commonwealth of PA serves as an
opportunity to learn about and actively participate in borough government. It
serves as a step to strengthen youth community involvement and become a

leader for future generations of public service minded individuals

In addition, they also become involved with Borough activities and projects and
attend monthly borough council meetings

MOSCOW BOROUGH

Applicants must:
 reside in the Moscow Borough 

and 
be entering their junior year of high school

            for the 2024-2025 school year                    

APPLICATIONS
ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED FOR

JUNIOR
COUNCIL

 

 

 

Deadline for applications is Friday May 31, 2024


